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 Year 2 -  Liam and Poppy  
 Year 3 – Maya and Kit 
 Year 4 – Lucy and George  
 Year 5 – Alex and Scarlett   
 Year 6 – Maria, Freya, Alfie and Louis 
 Absent – Oles and Kacie 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

AGENDA 
We will now share our agenda with you. 

An agenda tells you what we talked about and the decisions we made. 
   
 

1. Everybody was welcomed to the School Council meeting and last month’s agenda was 
discussed. 

 
 

2. Adventure Playground 
 

Mrs Baxter from FOBs has kindly arranged for two companies who supply adventure 
playgrounds to visit Bramham School and see what their costs might be.  We already have 
one company who has costed but FOBs felt it was important to get some further quotes to 
compare.  These companies will be visiting in the next two weeks.  After this time we will 
look at the costs and decide which company offers the best value for what we would like.  
Watch this space! 
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3.  Suggestions to raise money for the Adventure Playground 

 
 

Maria and Freya in Class 6 have organised a letter for parents 
which will be sent out this week to ask for donations towards our 
Winter Fair.  If anyone has any second hand winter wear in 
good condition such as hats, gloves and scarves that they no 
longer need, please bring these into school to Class 6 and they 
will be sold to raise money for funds towards the Adventure 
Playground.   

 
The letter will be sent to parents next week with details of the 
date this event will be happening.    

 
 
 

 
 
4.  Child-friendly Policies 
 

Following on from discussions at the 
last School Council Meeting about 
how our child-friendly policies should 
look, Mrs Kirby typed up children’s 
ideas into a draft policy.  Children at 
School Council reviewed the policy 
which was linked to anti-bullying.  All 
children were happy with the policy 
and this will now be set up in school 
so that everyone has the opportunity 
to view this policy when needed.  We 
are also considering an online safety 
policy which will be in a child-friendly 
format which will be useful for children. 

 
 
 

School Councillors asked at Class Council meetings who would be interested in the 
office area containing a set of documents, information and policies for children and 
parents to view so that if anyone has any queries, they are able to access information 
easily. 

  
 

 
YES 

 
    65 

 
NO 

 
    16 

 
 



Children voted overwhelmingly for this and thought it was a wonderful idea for the office 
area to contain this useful information.  Mrs Kirby will speak to Mrs Humphreys about 
purchasing some shelving that could hold this information. 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
                                                            
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                      

 

                                 
                                                                      

 

Remember to: 
Read out these minutes 
to your classmates so 
they know what is going 
on in school and how 
together we are helping 
to make it a better 
place. 
Bring your folder to 
each meeting. 

Thank you for helping to make 
our school great 

 

Together we make a brilliant 
school. 

 

Mrs Kirby 
 


